
From: Kris Grimshaw
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: Barlow 2-14 well - strong opposition
Date: Wednesday, August 05, 2020 07:23:20 PM

Dear Ms. Romine, 

I am writing to you today in opposition of further continued drilling in SW Idaho, specifically
the application for Barlow 2-14 gas well. 

In no way is continued drilling economically effective and or efficient in this area.  The cost to
taxpayers / State of Idaho far outweighs the benefits.  

Please enter my opposition into record. 

Thank you, 
Kris Grimshaw
83701

mailto:wegrim4@gmail.com
mailto:kromine@idl.idaho.gov

